
 

Autumn 1 2025 Curriculum Newsletter- Reception 

Dear Parents and Children, Welcome to Reception! 

We have been so pleased to see all the children begin to settle into our Reception routines. We know this can 

be an anxious time for you and your child. If they have been unsettled when they start, we will always give 

you a call to let you know how they have settled. If you would like to contact us if you have any concerns 

or questions, please speak to a member of the team or you can use our email: 

eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 

                                           Our topic for this term is: 

 

The books we will be using are: 

• The Something 

• On Sudden Hill 

• Bubble Trouble 
• Lost and Found 

Areas we will be covering throughout the half term: 

• Friendships 

• Emotions 

• Building confidence 

• Feelings 

• Rules of our class 

• Learning about parts of the body 

To help us with this topic we would like you to: 

• We will give your child a book each week to share with you at home- please comment 

and sign in the reading record each time you read with them at home. Please keep 

them in the school bag so we can change them regularly. 

• Talk to your child each day about what they have done in class. 

• Support and encourage them to be independent at home and at school. 

Things you can be doing at home: 

• Read everyday 

• Practice recognising and writing numbers up to 10 

• Practise recognis ing letters 

• Practise writing your name 

Family Learning Project – Due by Friday 12th September 

Please send in a family photograph so that your child can talk about who is in their family 

and we can display on our all about me board. Please hand to a member of the team or send 

to EYFS@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 

Have a great weekend. 

Miss Sango-Jackson & Mrs Jensen 

Reception Teachers 
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